
Eastern New England Chapter
The Ninety-Nines, Inc.

International Organization of Women Pilots

Contact: Julie Marron FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Tel: (401) 282-8115 November 13, 2017

Email: ene99sscholarships@gmail.com

Website: h-p://womenpilotsene.org

Mail: PO Box 843, Greenville, RI 02828

Flight Training Scholarships Available
Eastern New England Ninety-Nines Offers Two Scholarships

November 13, 2017 – Boston, MA - The Eastern New England Chapter of the Ninety-Nines, Inc., the 

International Organization of Women Pilots, is pleased to announce that two scholarships are currently available
to individuals who are training to be pilots.

The Candie Oldham Honorary Scholarship provides $2,000 towards an individual’s next flying milestone. It is 
open to both women and men who have soloed and who are residents of, or studying in, the New England 
Region.  The William Bridge Scholarship provides $2,000 to a woman who has at least a private pilot certificate
who is studying in, or is a resident of, the New England Region. This scholarship is available to a woman who 
is working towards an advanced rating.

Please email Scholarship Chair Julie Marron at ene99sscholarships@gmail.com for an application. All 
applications must be submitted no later than January 31, 2018.

The Ninety-Nines, Inc. is an international organization of licensed women pilots from 44 countries with 
thousands of  members throughout the world. We are a non-profit, charitable membership corporation holding 
501(c)(3) U.S. tax status. 

The Ninety-Nines promotes the advancement of aviation through education, scholarships, and mutual support 
while honoring our unique history and sharing our passion for flight.  The organization was founded in 1929 
with 99 charter members, and Amelia Earhart was elected the first President in 1931. Membership was 
immediately opened to other women as they became licensed pilots. In recent years membership has been 
extended to include women with student pilot certificates. 

For more information about this topic, please contact Julie Marron at The Eastern New England Chapter of The 
Ninety-Nines, Inc. at (401) 282-8115 or at ene99sscholarships@gmail.com.


